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Dear Friends of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

We are writing to thank you for your generous support of the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight efforts. Your contribution of $ 1000 will help us
continue the Never Forgotten Honor Flight operations to honor our
veterans within the 12 central and northern Wisconsin counties that we
serve.

We can tell you that dozens of volunteers along with great financial
support like yours have helped make possible eighteen flights since our
beginning in 2009 with continued flights already in process for 2015!
The flights to date have been great successes giving 1661 WWII, Korean
and Viet Nam veterans the opportunities to see “their memorials” in
Washington D.C. at no cost to the veterans. Without your generous
support, this could not happen!

This letter is also to confirm to you that no goods or services were
provided to you in return for your contribution.

We offer our deepest thanks to you for helping us in this wonderful
cause. For more information, visit www.neverforgottenhonorflight.org.

Yours Vegy Truly,

Richard A. Jarvis
Treasurer
Never Forgotten Honor Flight




